
 

 

St Mary's Newsletter1 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

It has been a very busy week in school.   

 

Year 6 residential was a huge success, the children all had a fabulous time at Culmington Manor.  

 

Our Annual May Procession was held on the school field and the sun shone, it was a lovely afternoon. 

 

Reception put on an amazing performance with Rex The Dinosaur. 

  

Year 1 had an exciting visit to Middlewich Fire Station and Year 5 received their Level 2 in Bikeability.  

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term break and lets hope the sun shines. 

 

Please note that after half term the newsletter will issued  fortnightly. 

 
1https://www.stmarysmiddlewich.cheshire.sch.uk/ 



Year 3 & 4 Cricket Match 

Year 3 & 4 had a great performance at Winsford Cricket Match 

 

 



 

 



 Annual May Procession in Honour of Our Lady 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 1 Fire Station Visit & Year 5 Bikeability 

 



 

 

Fun Fest Holiday Club 

We are excited to announce Fun Fest Holiday Club, which will be held at the school this summer 

from 24th July - 18th August. Please contact Fun Fest to make holiday club bookings , they have 

already received a lot of interest. Their priority booking line for St Mary's will be open from Saturday 

3rd June 2023.  

Contact: 07570270839 



 



 

Rex the Dinosaur  

An excellent performance from Reception with Rex the Dinosaur 



 

 

 

 



Important Dates 

 

Lunch Menu 

 



 

Spot Light on Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 this week! 

 



 

Stars of the week 

Well done to you all! 

 

 



Year 6 - Culmington Manor 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



Summer Fair 15th July 10am to 2pm 

 

PTA News 

Here are some of the stalls for the Summer Fair on Saturday 15th July – join us in the summer 

sunshine (hopefully). 



Higher Farm Pony Rides  

Fun Fest Craft activities  

Large Bouncy Castle  

Beat the Goalie  

Bottle Tombola  

Charity Shop Table  

Book Stall  

Splat the Rat  

BBQ  

Bar  

Animal exhibit from 2022 

Fire Engine 

Ice Creams and Ice Lollies stall 

Water Stocks 

Tin Alley 

Sandpit with straws 

Sweet cone and popcorn cone stall 

Hook a duck  

Cake Stall 



Middlewich Rose Fete was a huge success! 

 

 



 

Year 5 Presentation Evening 

Year 5 Presentation Evening on Wednesday 28th June at 5 pm at St Nicholas High School. 

• No need to book 

• Evening will last approx one hour 

• Year 5 children welcome (but don't have to attend) 

• Younger siblings welcome too 

• There will be a full Open Evening in September 

• Parents always welcome to contact school to request a tour during the school day 



Farewell  

 

Farewell to Mrs Coe, she is leaving us at the end of the summer term. Please join with me in 

thanking her for her fabulous contribution to the school as a whole.  

Today we also say farewell to Mr Robinson the school cleaner, who has done a fabulous job in the up 

keep of our school. 

They will both be sorely missed. 

Can you help Aaron Waywell from the little Tesco in Warmingham 

Lane, raise £5,000 for Caudwell children's charity? 

Tesco's have donated my items to St Mary's, such as raffle prizes and Easter eggs to name but a few - 

this is thanks to Matt's generosity and desire to support our local community. 



His charity's  mission statement is: We do whatever it takes to help change the future of disabled 

and autistic children.  

If you wish to donate go to the JustGiving Crowdfunding 

Page:https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/mvfcrewe?utm_id=2&utm_term=p7nxM35rj 

There is no expectation that you donate to this charity whatsoever but we are grateful for the help 

given by this local store.  

Contact Us 

 

Absence 

• Reporting an absence, please ring 01606 516 171 & select option 1, by 9am latest each day. 

State child’s full name, class and reason for absence. 

 

Email finance@stmrc.uk2 for: 

• Booking a place for Breakfast & After School Clubs, (bookings need to be made by midday 

Friday for the following week) 

• ParentPay queries & bookings 

• Medical appointments 

 

St Mary's Catholic Primary School  

Manor Lane, Middlewich. CW10 9DH 

01606 516 171 

admin@stmrc.uk3 

Office hours are Monday to Friday 8.00am to 4.00pm  

 

Visit us on the web at  https://www.stmarysmiddlewich.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

 
2mailto:finance@stmrc.uk 
3mailto:admin@stmarysmiddlewich.cheshire.sch.uk 


